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Miss Holiday Swing sings at Hengist Field Care Home

On Friday 12 April we were delighted to welcome Holly, ‘Miss Holiday Swing’, to Hengist Field Care Home to sing for us.

Holly has such a gorgeous voice and it was a really great afternoon. She sang a fantastic selection of songs from the 40s and 50s

and everyone sang along with her.

A good old singalong can sometimes be ‘just what the doctor ordered’ as they say – when you sing, smile and laugh it’s the best

medicine!

As you can see, Holly is expecting. Everyone from Hengist Field would like to send her lots of love and best wishes for when her baby arrives.

 


